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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Jessica Wozab (wozabjess@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 10:39
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

I personally feel that we should be making incentives toward renewal energy and conservation. We have already pulled
out of the Paris climate accord but Utah can still make a stand to improve our global footprint. Consider the impact on our
climate not on dollar signs. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Wozab 
2795 foothill drive 
Ogden, UT 84403 
wozabjess@yahoo.com 
(801) 520-7922 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:wozabjess@yahoo.com
tel:%28801%29%20520-7922
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Ken and Lisa Rigley (lisarflowers@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 10:31
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Please, please consider the benefits tho pour environment,  as well as our economy,  by keeping the current environment
for solar energy installation and use as friendly as possible. Don't give in to the monopoly big money! 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Ken and Lisa Rigley 
1240 east 800 north 
Layton, UT 84040 
lisarflowers@gmail.com 
(801) 547-0456 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:lisarflowers@gmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20547-0456
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Julia Martin (forshimod@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 9:56
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

We need more options not less. This is an effective efficient and sustainable way to produce energy. It creates jobs and
doesn't pollute the air.  There are many ways to develop and implement solar and wind energy that would have minimal
impact on the environment and will improve our health. 
Thank you. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Julia Martin 
1215 Village Main Dr. 
West Valley, UT 84119 
forshimod@gmail.com 
(385) 237-7528 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:forshimod@gmail.com
tel:%28385%29%20237-7528
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Doug Mayor (dougmayor@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 9:20
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Doug Mayor 
4672 Meadowview Circle 
Murray, UT 84107 
dougmayor@hotmail.com 
(801) 263-8656 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:dougmayor@hotmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20263-8656
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Nigel Swaby (nigelcdr@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 9:11
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

After incentivizing solar power for so long, it makes no sense to change position and wipe out cost savings. Power
providers need to seek out alternative energy sources and business models to cope with widespread solar adoption, not
try to use public authority to shut down the very behavior public policy has supported for years. People come before
profits, period. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Nigel Swaby 
80 W. 200 N. 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103 
nigelcdr@yahoo.com 
(801) 634-4950 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:nigelcdr@yahoo.com
tel:%28801%29%20634-4950
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

D. L. Stewart (lusciousagain@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 7:43
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

D. L. Stewart 
221 N Washington Blvd, # 13265 
Ogden, UT 84412 
lusciousagain@aol.com 
(801) 436-7829 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:lusciousagain@aol.com
tel:%28801%29%20436-7829
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Julynn Tanaka (julynnt3@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 7:41
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Julynn Tanaka 
58 Deseret Circle 
Grantsviie, UT 84029 
julynnt3@gmail.com 
(435) 882-2479 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:julynnt3@gmail.com
tel:%28435%29%20882-2479
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Scott Esson (sfesson@xmission.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 7:39
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Renewable energy is the future. Don't delay it, embrace it. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Scott Esson 
1053 Buchnell Drive 
Sandy, UT 84094 
sfesson@xmission.com 
(801) 566-2036 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:sfesson@xmission.com
tel:%28801%29%20566-2036


6/27/2017 State of Utah Mail - Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AHRY9vutgTMaHux01KaXidvl_DOzhd1hLAfxcRFU9EWJQ25nA0xt/u/0/?ui=2&ik=4a07da40d9&jsver=lEZPUTRTfxI.en.… 1/1

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Kavita Willesen (kavitawillesen@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 6:59
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Kavita Willesen 
3638 East Quiet Ridge Circle 
Kavita, UT 84092 
kavitawillesen@msn.com 
(801) 809-9471 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:kavitawillesen@msn.com
tel:%28801%29%20809-9471
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Aubree Christian (aubreejoanne@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 5:25
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

I believe we should be rewarding not punishing people who have chosen to use clean energy. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Aubree Christian 
199 Timberlakes estates 
Heber city, UT 84032 
aubreejoanne@gmail.com 
(435) 503-5653 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:aubreejoanne@gmail.com
tel:%28435%29%20503-5653
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Geary Holody (docholody53@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 5:21
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Geary Holody 
5532 S    2500 W 
Roy, UT 84067 
docholody53@yahoo.com 
(385) 206-7514 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:docholody53@yahoo.com
tel:%28385%29%20206-7514
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Rachael Payne (rachaelpayne@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 5:04
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

I recently invested in solar panels for my home.  The only reason I did not do so sooner was due to the utah laws that
discouraged investing in solar. I will be watching these issues closely and hope you vote in an ethical manner that allows
customers of solar power to reap the benefits of the investment and that tough do not allow the utility companies to push
through laws that punish solar customers or discourage investment in renewable energy sources. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Rachael Payne 
843 E Grenoble Drive
Midvale, UT 84047 
rachaelpayne@gmail.com 
(860) 256-1171 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:rachaelpayne@gmail.com
tel:%28860%29%20256-1171
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Jenni Micheletti (jmon88@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 9:54
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Renewable energy is the direction we need to be moving in. Please do not inhibit its growth. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Jenni Micheletti 
1001 E Crandall Ave
Salt Lake City, UT 84106 
jmon88@hotmail.com 
(801) 608-2958 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:jmon88@hotmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20608-2958
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Robert McKinnie (robmm76@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 10:46
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Robert McKinnie 
122 East Vidas Ave. 
SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84115 
robmm76@hotmail.com 
(214) 684-1639 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:robmm76@hotmail.com
tel:%28214%29%20684-1639
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

David Berry (ravenman@rocketmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 1:20
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

As a previous and prospective independent, solar, energy-production operator, I find Rocky Mountain Power's
government-sanctioned monopoly and influence upon energy policy, and chilling effects upon green energy-production
distasteful and harmful to the health of my family and generations to come.  Additionally, I find it disingenuous and corrupt
to continually raised rates on solar consumers without a proportional increase in the credit production of independent
energy-generators--such as those who own and operate solar installations.  We have an inequity in ability to lobby, and
demand that or voices be heard and represented by our elected officials in considering any energy policy.  Our
investments represent considerable economic and environmental value to the State of Utah, and furthermore as a shining
example to the rest of the country about how energy independence can be achieved with aggregate contribution by
individual homes and businesses. 
Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

David Berry 
5792 S 6750 W 
West Jordan, UT 84081 
ravenman@rocketmail.com 
(385) 414-5985 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:ravenman@rocketmail.com
tel:%28385%29%20414-5985
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Public Comments on Docket No. 14-035-114 in opposition to proposed rate change 
1 message

Bill Davis (billydbt@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com> Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 3:04 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Utah Public Service Commission Chair LeVar, Commissioners Clark and White, 

I strongly urge you to deny Rocky Mountain Power's request to impose punitive rates that would unfairly penalize Utah's
rooftop solar customers. 

Rooftop solar benefits all customers by reducing the need to build new polluting power plants, saving all customers
money. Rooftop solar also protects our air and water by using clean, free sunshine as opposed to dirty fossil fuels. These
benefits far outweigh the cost shifts alleged by Rocky Mountain Power, which at most amount to only a penny or two per
month for average non-solar customers. 

Utah should learn from neighboring states that have been down this road before. States where utilities succeeded in
implementing similarly discriminatory rate designs like the one proposed by Rocky Mountain Power have suffered a near
complete loss of rooftop solar development. This loss has meant less economic growth and fewer choices for customers.
Rocky Mountain Power's plan to kill rooftop solar is the wrong path for Utah, a bad deal for customers, and hobbles
Utah's vibrant solar industry. 

Please reject Rocky Mountain Power's punitive rates for rooftop solar customers in favor of a rate structure that
recognizes the enormous benefits that rooftop solar provides to all customers. Don't let Rocky Mountain Power's
monopoly take away our rooftop solar! 

cc: Cindy Crane, President and CEO, Rocky Mountain Power 

Sincerely, 

Bill Davis 
1176 Cutler Rd 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106 
billydbt@yahoo.com 
(801) 571-5185 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:billydbt@yahoo.com
tel:%28801%29%20571-5185
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